
the Heath and Hampstead Society 

The Society has for many years examined all Planning Applications in Hampstead and assesses them 

for their impact. 

Objection and Comments to  ref. no. 2018/2636/P   -  17 Branch Hill NW3 

This variation to move noisy equipment to the corner of the garden and much nearer to 

neighbouring gardens and houses is not acceptable. 

The approved position of the equipment was acceptable and but the new position is not. 

Please do not agree to this unneighbourly variation 

 


